
Birthday Party Breaks Out at MVP Meeting
Last Updated Tuesday, 08 June 2010

          
    The MVP celebrated the birthdays of Bill Ryan    and Joe Wild at our "occasional" monthly meeting.    (No actual
business was performed; although Jeff    did lure the victims to the living room by calling    the meeting to order.)    Much
great food was consumed.    Thanks to Brian Glaysher for hosting and providing the BBQ.      Croydon Bill admires the
cake                                             Cake from the kitchen of Cheryl Guyre             
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